
 

                                                 Public Notice 

 

The Board of Trustees of the Village of Tarrytown will hold a Budget Hearing at the 

regular meeting of the Board of Trustees on Monday, March 21, 2022 at 7:00 p.m. in 

the Municipal Building, One Depot Plaza, Tarrytown, New York for the presentation of 

the Tentative Budget for Fiscal Year 2022 – 2023, which is planned to be in 

compliance with and not require an override of the New York State 2% local 

government tax cap; and 

BE IT FURTHER RESOLVED that notice is hereby given pursuant to New York State 

Village Law Section 5-508 (3) that the annual compensation to be paid to the Board of 

Trustees is as follows:  

Mayor $4,800  

Trustees $2,400 

 


